
Thursday, February 12, 2015 12:38 PM 

Subject: Outdoor Dining Application 
Date: Thursday, February 12, 2015 12:19 PM 
From: Denise Compton <dcompton@maine.rr.com> 
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> 
Cc: Denise Compton <dcompton@maine.rr.com>, Jane Delponte <Jane@ohearninsurance.corn> 

To: City of Portland, Building Inspections 
From: Tara inc. dba- bonobo wood fire pizza 
Re: outdoor seating /dining application 

Date: 2/12/1015 

Please find attached our application and chart. 
http://www.portlandmaine.gov/DocumentCenter/Home/View/2311 
I will call w/ credit card tomorrow. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

_, 

All our licenses are up for renewal in March, and our city & state and alcohol licence renewa ls 
are in process. 
Thank you very much, 
Denise Compton 
846-9002 

bonobo wood fire pizza 
bonobopizza.com 
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